
Sebring Elks Shrimp Boil and Mason’s Goodbye 

 

On Saturday, February 24, the Sebring Elks #1529 had an end of the lodge year celebration 

with a Shrimp Boil.  What a successful event; great food, beautiful decorations, and wonderful 

music by "Trip Wire".  The two bars were hopping - one inside and one outside.   

 

It also was a special night in that Jim and Ronna Mason were recognized for their years of 

Elkdom at #1529.  They want everyone to know that they received more from the Lodge than 

they gave--lifelong friendships, good times, and a sense of community accomplishments.  They 

will be moving to Oklahoma City in March with their son & daughter-in-law (Donnie & Shelly) but 

have promised to visit.  The Sebring Elks will miss them very, very much! 

     

     

     
 


